Michael Oliveri

From: Dave Ottenbrite

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 5:19 PM

To: E_Clerks

Subject: Council Meeting July 15 re: OPA/ZBA Application for 32, 36 and 38 Grand Avenue South

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Madam Mayor and Councillors,

As a resident of Ward 5 | am well aware of the parking issues that exist in the immediate
neighbourhood of the proposed 28-storey tower for Grand Avenue South. | am a volunteer with the
parking-challenged Hamilton Family Theatre, a frequent patron of the Gaslight District and have
organized the recently-held Cambridge Jazz Festival at Tapestry Hall, for which we experienced
parking concerns. In short, on the subject of parking in this neighbourhood, | believe my opinion to be
well-founded and | feel that the parking plan is grossly inadequate. | urge all Councillors to carefully
consider this application, as | trust they will.

Thank you for your consideration,

David Ottenbrite

Cambridge

Sent from my iPad





